EL SEGUNDO POLICE DEPARTMENT



POLICE BULLETIN



David Cummings, Chief of Police

January 25, 2008

COMMERCIAL BURGLARY ALERT







On Saturday, January 19, 2008, at approximately 0350 hours, three secured office suites located at 615 North Nash Street in El Segundo were burglarized. The suspect shown above (captured on security video during one of the burglaries) likely used a key to make entry into all three suites. In two of the burglaries, the suspect took laptops and a cellular phone. In the third burglary, the suspect is shown attempting to disarm the alarm keypad and concealing his identity by his clothing and avoiding a video camera located in the entry way. The suspect attempted to take a DVD player and television, but fled when the alarm sounded.

The suspect is seen wearing a distinctive skeletal image on the front and back of his hooded sweat jacket.

If you have any information regarding these cases, please contact Det. Marco Lemus at (310) 524-2284. Refer to case #08-259, 08-260 and 08-262.

EL SEGUNDO POLICE DEPARTMENT INVESTIGATIVE DIVISION 348 MAIN STREET, EL SEGUNDO, CA 90245 (310) 524-2246